
 

 
 

9 January 2017 

Dig-Con International Limited c/o Biglieri Group 
20 Leslie Street, Suite 121, 
Toronto Ontario, M4M 3L4  
 

Attn:  Jodi Sirai 

Re:  12415 Coleraine Dr. Asphalt Plant – Statement of Vibration 
Emissions 

Aercoustics Engineering Limited was retained by Dig-Con International to issue a 
statement regarding the emission of vibrations from the operation of a proposed asphalt 
plant at 12415 Coleraine Drive in the town of Bolton, Ontario. 

Based on Aercoustics’ experience, typical operation of an asphalt plant does not produce 
significant levels of ground-borne vibrations off property. The proposed equipment and 
operations as of the date of this letter are understood to comprise standard operations of 
such a facility and therefore operation of the proposed facility is not expected to generate 
levels of vibration which have potential to exceed the limits put forth by the Ministry of the 
Environment and Climate Change at neighbouring receptors.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or require anything 
further. 

Regards, 

Aercoustics Engineering Limited 

 

______________________  _____________________      
Kohl Clark, B.Eng.,                            Nicholas Sylvestre-Williams, M. Eng., P.Eng.                


